
 

 

 

 

‘The vision of PE within St Paul’s Catholic Primary School is to inspire, challenge and motivate pupils so that they can 
thrive and express themselves in a wide range of sporting activities.’ 

 

 

13th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 26th June Class 2 are going on a trip to Castle Eden Woodland Park. The children will be 
taking part in a Literacy Trail solving clues and problems to find the character of the story. This links to our 
English and Orienteering work.  
Children will leave school around 9.45am and return to school for 12.30pm. They will then have a picnic 
together on the school field. Our school kitchen staff will provide a packed lunch for our children who are 
on school dinners. 
We would be very grateful if any parents or grandparents can come to support us on this trip. If you can 
offer your time and can meet us at Castle Eden car park at 9.55am we would be very grateful. Please 
could you email the office as soon as possible. 
As this trip is part of our commitment to healthy active lifestyles, we will be funding this through our 
Sports Premium money therefore there is no cost to parents.  
 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Mrs Tattersdill and Mrs Miller 
 
 
 


